
ARTEE's Concern for Grant of 5400 GP to AEs on  
4 Years Service 

 

Central office is receiving queries from Members of AE Cadre about 
5400 Grade Pay to AEs on completion of 4 years of service. 
 
We want to inform that, we are in continuous negotiations with 
Hon'ble MIB for Generalization to all eligible Members. 
 
Meanwhile, as per wishes of many of our AE Members, we are going 
to file case also in CAT Delhi. The Case will be filed soon. 
 
We are also receiving information that some Members are planning to 
file Individual cases which may prove a futile exercise and may create 
unnecessary confusion. It may delay the matter further. 
 
So we want to appeal, don't file Individual case.  
 
We also want to make it clear that after the verdict it may take two to 
three or more months’ time for implimentation as the proposal needs 
to get approval from DoLA & DoEXP. 
 
Please note that cases are being implemented now were filed in 2015. 
 
So all AE Members are requested to have patience in this matter. 
 

Central office 

 


